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Allotment Rents 

 
 
 
 
At a meeting of the Hamble-le-Rice Parish Council held on the 27th November 2017 the  
allotment rent was reviewed as part of the Council’s 2018-19 budget considerations. 
 
It was resolved by the Parish Council to increase the rent charged to allotment holders at the 
Hamble Lane Allotment Gardens: 
 
Currently the allotment rent is £6.50 per Rod.  
 
It was resolved to change this to £7.00 per Rod. 
 
This increase will come into effect from the 1st January 2019 and will be applied to all 
allotments at the Hamble Lane allotment gardens. 
 
This notice will be displayed on all the notice boards in the village, on the Council’s website 
www.hambleparishcouncil.gov.uk and at the Allotment Gardens, Hamble Lane, Hamble le Rice. 
 
It will also be sent to the Hamble Allotment Association. 
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